Annette W. Bennett
PO Box 198 | Petersburg, AK 99833

August 30th, 2022

Petersburg Borough
PO Box 329
Petersburg, AK 99833

dthompson@petersburgak.gov

Clerk Thompson;

I am writing to express my interest to serve as a member of the Petersburg Housing Task Force
for the Petersburg Borough. | was born and raised in Petersburg and have served on several

local boards, including the Humanity In Progress.

| believe that my experience in the community both as a volunteer and professionally has
created a unique skill set that will be valuable as a member of this task force.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Gunalchéesh,

Annette Bennett



